
Madame Secretary: 
 
Vote Explanation Please  
 
SB 50 is well intended but the issue could be resolved by State Parks adopting the electronic 
online acquisition recommended in audits of the Oregon Secretary of State.  Those agencies 
that have adopted them have accomplished what is intended in SB 50.  Simply waving public 
contracting codes is not the answer.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian J. Boquist 
District 12  
Oregon State Oregon 


